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Attn: Mar-quetta Boddie 
        23 S. Main Street, Suite 302   

                Akron, Ohio 44308 
(234) 312-0833   

mboddie@summitcoc.org  

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Continuum of Care Community Partners  

FROM: Mar-quetta Boddie, Executive Director 

DATE: September 13, 2023 

RE: FY23 Continuum of Care Accepted/Rejected Project Notification  

 

On August 9, 2023, the Summit County Continuum of Care received 33 project 
applications for FY23 Continuum of Care competition. Of these 33 projects, 26 projects 
are renewals and 7 are new projects (3 are expansions).  
 
The Continuum of Care Review and Ranking Committee completed the review of all 
submitted projects on August 15th, 2023. The committee has accepted all 33 projects. 
All 33 applications accepted will be included in the FY23 Continuum of Care Priority 
Listing and posted on the Summit County Continuum of Care website at summitcoc.org.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mar-quetta Boddie at 
mboddie@summitcoc.org.  
 
 
Mar-quetta Boddie 
Mar-quetta Boddie 
Executive Director  
 

Each person is a branch of 
strength within the community. 

Strong branches make  
a strong community! 


